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Dandridge, Tennessee A Jefferson County family had quite a surprise waiting for them when they
moved into their new home. Among the former owner's possessions which were left behind was an
unidentified ordnance item. After finding the nearly 1 foot long munition, specific type not reported,
the new home owner reportedly placed it in a bucket, and took it outside.

The new home owner called the police and the Morristown Bomb Squad responded. They
determined it was indeed military ordnance so they called EOD from Ft. Campbell to respond. The
house is located across the street from Maury Middle School, but there were no evacuations.



